Suffield Little League

Board of Directors Meeting

Tuesday March 11th 2008

Attendees:

The following board members were present: Holly Labarre, Jim Dion, Steve Pallotti, Tim Hastings, Roxann Mankouski, Paul Eheander, Scott Looney, John Kulas, Amy Moriarty, Leeayn Burke and Bill Schnepp.
Food Booth Update: Leeayn Burke went over options on where to purchase food and drink items for the Chets food booth.  After a fine presentation focusing on Cisco Company board voted to approve move to Cisco for meats, candy and drinks.  While a bit more expensive Cisco will deliver to Chets which is a big plus.
Home Run Derby Update: Sallie King discussed how event is run and how funds were allotted.  Board voted to have 100% of funds go to Joey Parise fund.
Presidents Update: Holly discussed the loss of Babb’s field and overall state of the shortage of fields to play on.  Other discussion regarding Bruce Park fields, upkeep and injuries caused by conditions were briefly discussed.
Treasurers report was discussed briefly.  No major expenditures.

Safety Report: Roxann has completed plan.

Field Maintenance: Paul Ehander discussed the option of repairing the mound on the majors field as well as the batters box.  Much discussion about costs of materials and timing of repair work.  Completion of dugouts on majors field still a pressing issue.
